
 

For Local 8 Members at Low Income Housing Institute 
December 13, 2022 

   

Bargaining Update 
 
Last week our bargaining team met with management for the first meeting of this 
year’s wage opener proposal.  During this meeting, OPEIU8 presented proposal to 
improve the following:   

 Increase to wages 
 Introduction of a Flexible Spending Account 
 Increases to the Retirement Plan 

 
We are meeting with management on January 11th to continue bargaining our 2023 
wage increase.  
 
Our Union Bargaining Team: Brandon Ashford-Whitfield, Aprel Carter, Dennis Johnson 
and Gerald Williams. 
 
 

If you have questions on the bargaining process, please reach out 
to your Union Representative Erin Adamson at 206-441-8880 ext. 
105 or erin@opeiu8.org or Tara Powell 206-441-8889 ext. 106 or 
tara@opeiu8.org or reach out to your bargaining team. 
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